Dear Parents and Guardians,

The 2022-2023 School year is off to a great start! Thank you to all the parents who came out to curriculum night. If you were not able to attend and have questions please reach out to your child's teacher.

Consistent attendance is paramount to your students' success in school. Each month we celebrate First Friday. Students who have fewer than 2 absences or tardies in a month are given a First Friday label which allows them free dress down. We also encourage attendance through our quarterly contracts and Quarterly attendance celebrations.

We welcome parent visitors on campus. If you would like to eat lunch with your student please contact the office prior to your arrival. It is difficult to accommodate parents on early-release and rainy days. As a reminder, parents are not permitted onto the playground with their students.

Student shirts are coming! Be on the lookout for MC Cash student shirts. We expect to have them available for students by mid-September. The cost of the shirts is \$15. Additional information will be coming soon.

Individual pictures will be taken on September 23rd. Students are encouraged to dress up for pictures and uniforms are not required that day.

Thank you for your continued support of your child's education and please contact me or our front office at (602) 237-9120 if we can be of any assistance.

#### Like us on Facebook



Please take a moment to "like" us on Facebook for reminders, announcements, videos, links, and event pictures <a href="https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool">https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool</a>

### **Important Dates**

September 14th - Early Release/ Progress Reports go home/ Peter Piper Pizza Night

September 15th Governing Board Meeting

September 22nd Family Math Night

September 23rd Picture Day

September 28 Early Release

September 29 Movie on the Field

#### 2022 Arizona Tax Credit

Arizona allows taxpayers to dedicate dollars to education while reducing the amount you owe on your 2022 taxes through the tax credit program. For every dollar you donate, the amount you owe on your Arizona taxes will be that much less. If you do not owe taxes, the amount you donate may be carried forward to offset future tax

liabilities. You can make your donation online or download the form here. .

# **Superintendent's Math All Stars**

On September 29th 3rd and 4th graders will be asked to participate in an exciting new math program. Be on the lookout for additional information on the Math All Stars challenge.

### **School Uniforms**

Please review the Laveen School District's uniform policy with your child(ren)

Shirts/Tops: Short-sleeves or long-sleeves in **solid white, navy blue or light blue**. Polo-style, blouses, or button down with collars. No logos. No t-shirts.

Pants/Skirts/Bottoms: Pants or shorts in **solid black, navy blue or khaki**. Dresses, jumpers, or skirts in **solid black, navy blue or khaki**. No jeans. No sweatpants. No leggings.



Outerwear/Jackets: Jackets, sweatshirts or sweaters in **solid navy blue**, **black**, **white**, **gray**, **or light blue**. Outerwear must be worn over an approved uniform shirt. IDs & Lanyards

School-issued IDs and lanyards are considered part of the required school uniform and must be worn daily.

## Student Support

MC Cash is excited to welcome our new school Counselor Ericka Hair. She is on campus to support our students in a variety of ways and is a great resource. Ms. Hair has worked at various schools in the district and is ready to hit the ground running. If you have questions or concerns about your student please contact the front office and leave her a message.